
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

3rd February 2016 

 

 

Year 4’s Stationery shop 

 

 

 

Dear Parent, 

As part of the Year 4’s maths curriculum pupils are opening their stationery 

shop again.  It will be open from Tuesday 9th February and every day for the 

rest of that week. They will be selling pencils etc., each day priced from 10p.  

If you would like your child to buy an item/s please send them to school with 

the money on days the shop is open. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

Mr O Flitcroft 

Head Teacher    
 

 

 

 

 

 


